Daughters hold meeting

By VIVIAN SWALLOW 15, The hymn Great Is Thy
Daughters of Knox Faithfulness was then sung. The
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The regular meeting of the
Daughters of Knox was held on
Monday evening, Oct. 5. The vice
president, Marlene Cribar, was In
the chair, and opened the meeting
with a reading by Elizabeth Gould,
entitled Grace and Thanksgiving.

Renee Watson and her group
then conducted the Worship portion
of the meeting, using the
Thanksgiving Service from the
Glad Tidings. Renee led in the
responsive reading and the hymn
Now Thank We All Our God was
sung. In the Sharing Time which
followed, members were asked to
relate a happening in their lives for
which they are thankful.

Our leader then offered prayer,
and the Lord’s Prayer was repeated
in unison. The first Scripture read-
ing was given by Kae Hansen and
was from II Corinthians 9, verses 9-

Golden Agers headed to Kitchener

By GRACE McENERY =
Acton Golden Age Club

October 6 was an exciting after-
noon meeting of the Acton Golden
Age Club for at this meeting the
winner of the Money Tree draw was
chosen. It is always a happy time
when local people win these coveted
prizes. This time the first prize of
$200 was won by Margaret Beettan
of Elmore Dr., Acton. Second prize
winner was Annie Leslie of RR3
Acton, and third prize of $50 was
won by Yvonne Van Der Heyden of
Guelph St., Acton. Congratulations
and thanks to these winners, and
thanks to all those who sold tickets.

The meeting was conducted by
the president, Pat Guguere, with

second Scripture reading was given
by Vivian Swallow and was from
Luke 17, verses 11-19.

A section on Reflections was
read by readers Kae Hansen, Helen
Otterbein and Lena Nelles. Renee
gave the closing prayer. The offer-
ing was received and the members
sang Praise God From Whom All
Blessings Flow.

Marlene Cribar then introduced
the speaker of the evening, Rev.
Craig Cribar.

Rev. Cribar gave us an introduc-
tion to Presbyterianism, which is to
be the subject of our study material
for the coming year.

The business portion of the
meeting then followed and final
arrangements were made for the
Bazaar on Oct. 31.

The meeting closed with the
Mizpah Benediction and refresh-
ments were served.

Margaret Patterson as secretary.
Sixty-one answered the roll call, a
very good turnout for such a lovely
autumn day.

The business which was dealt
with consisted of a bus trip on Nov.
5 to Kitchener to see a musical
show - The Four Lads And The Four
Aces. The club will provide a
memorial wreath for the Cenotaph
on Nov. 11, and will be placed by
Pat Guguere. The Seniors will be
selling tickets for a trip to Hawail.

The remainder of the afternoon
was spent playing euchre. Winners
were Orville Brown followed by
Lilian Howson in the men’s division.
In the ladies division Jessie Roden
won first prize, with second going to
Ruby Sullivan.

Dianne Roden, daughter of Mr. and Mrs.Glenn
Emerson graduated from Purdue University in
Indiana with a Phd in Finance this August.
Dianne lives with her husband and two children
in Noblesville, Indiana and has accepted a
position as a Finance Professor with Indiana Uni-
versity at Kokomo. Dianne graduated from
Georgetown District High School in 1973.
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What a Response to our
Blue Jay Pages

In last week's papers

And the Jays didn't
disappoint us

WHAT A WIN

couple of sponsors by

However we did disappoint a
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transposing their phone numbers
Here they are as they should have appeared
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